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HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION
SCHOLARSHIP LAUNCH – JANUARY 12, 2024 
Hunt Military Communities Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to 
announce it will begin accepting applications for its �fth annual HMC Foundation scholarship grants. Hunt will award $75,000 to 
deserving applicants.

The HMC Foundation scholarship program assists active-duty Service Members, National Guard, or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their dependents who plan to continue their education in college or vocational 
school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 5, 2024, at 3 pm CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. For 
questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees are encouraged to visit: https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/hmcf/.

NEW YEAR WISHES 2024
Thank you for choosing to live in our community. May this New Year bring immense happiness and prosperity. We are pleased to 
serve residents like YOU! We look forward to serving you in the new year!  Our whole HMC team wishes you and your family a very 
Happy New Year! 
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Taylor Ligon

Taylor Ligon is a Maintenance Technician here at Little 
Rock Family Housing. He enjoys �shing and he loves 
working on cars. When asked what he loves about his job, 
Taylor said, “I like meeting all the nice residents and loves 
the people he works with.”

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Resident Council Meeting 

January 18th @ 12:00 PM at the Housing O�ce. Lunch will be provided.

8 Tips to Prevent Frozen Pipes

1. Disconnect garden hoses.

2. Don’t turn o� your heat!

3. It is best to keep your thermostat no lower than 65 degrees and keep 
it running to prevent frozen or busted pipes.

4. Let all faucets drip with constant water �ow - this helps avoid frozen 
pipes.

5. Open cabinet doors where plumbing is located.

6. Opening kitchen and bathroom cabinets under sinks allows warm air 
to circulate.

7. Keep garage doors closed.

8. Garage doors should be completely closed when not in use during 
winter months.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
National Arkansas Day Scavenger Hunt

To celebrate National Arkansas Day we will be having a 
scavenger hunt throughout the Little Rock Family Housing 
neighborhoods. January 11th from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM.

Resident Council Meeting

Join us for our Resident Council Meeting on January 18th 
at 12 PM in the Housing O�ce. Lunch will be provided.

National Popcorn Day

Celebrate National Popcorn Day with us at the Housing 
O�ce on January 19th from 12:00 - 4:00 PM. We will be 
having a self-serve popcorn bar!

THANK YOU!
December 2023 Event Recap

Little Rock Housing O�ce loved seeing all the kids come out for cookies 
and pictures! We look forward to future events to help bring fun 
interactive times here at our community!

MAINTENANCE CORNER
Maintenance Technician Zones

Ridgecrest-Dwatney and Taylor

Lower Meadows- Weston and Jack

Upper Meadows-Coy and Joe

Lakeview Estates-Coy and Joe

HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION
SCHOLARSHIP STARTS - JANUARY 12TH
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